
Dental Hygiene Feedback Request 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing excellent dental 

care, we would like to request your feedback regarding your recent dental hygiene appointment 

with us. 

Your thoughts are invaluable in helping us improve our services. We would greatly appreciate it 

if you could take a moment to answer a few questions: 

• How satisfied were you with the cleanliness of our facilities? 

• Did our dental hygienist meet your expectations during your appointment? 

• Was the information provided about your dental care clear and helpful? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please feel free to reply to this email or complete a feedback form at our office during your next 

visit. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Dental Practice Name]  

[Contact Information] 


